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Question:
In the 2010-11 Budget, funding was announced to increase the number of training places for
medical specialists from 360 to 900 by 2014. What progress has been made towards this goal
and what proportion of these training places are outside major cities?
Answer:

The Specialist Training Program (STP) will increase the number of training places each
calendar year from 2011 to 2014 as follows:

2010 2011 2012 2013 2014
360 518 600 750 900

Half of the 600 STP posts in 2012 involve at least a rotation to a regional, remote or rural
location (RA 2-5). The STP provides a loading of up to $20,000 for posts at these sites, in
addition to the standard $100,000 annual salary contribution.

The Department of Health and Ageing has assessed applications for the 2013 STP intake,
which will include an additional 150 posts. Of the 150 new posts for 2013, 71 per cent of
these will have a rural training component, and 58 of these will have more than 50 per cent of
training undertaken in an RA 2-5 location.



